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A big well done to Kenzie B in Class 4 for 

his excellent half termly themed 

homework project. The subject was ‘Moon 

Zoom’ and one of the options was to 

create a model of the solar system. Kenzie 

researched and created his project within 

one night and we think it is amazing! Well 

done Kenzie! 

8th October 2018 

Achievements 

 

 

Healthy Snack 

Year 6 are selling popcorn on Wednesdays at 50p per bag. Money should be passed to class teachers (or 

class cover supervisors) in the morning. Money will not be accepted at the main office. 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Year 6 will be hosting a Coffee Morning at school on the 23rd October 2018 from 9am till 11am in aid of 

Macmillan Cancer Trust. Families of Year 6 children all welcome. 

International Teachers Day! 

Did you know that Friday was International Teachers Day? We certainly didn’t but we all make a 

difference! We are very proud of our Windmill Staff because we always see nothing but focus, dedication 

and drive in getting the best from the children at any level. The week ended perfectly when the head 

teacher at Telford Park emailed about the excellent conduct of our Year 6 children during their visit on 

Thursday. All these things don’t happen without committed people behind them, outlining their 

expectations and being great role models for our children. I am sure you will agree we have an amazing 

team within our Windmill family!  

Wear Red for Zac Update 

After further donations we are pleased to announce that the final total raised was £337! We would like 
to say a huge thank you to all our pupils and families for their generosity. 

Arthog 

On Tuesday 23rd October, 3:15pm-3:30pm there will be an Arthog meeting for parents. This is a chance 
to clarify any details of the upcoming trip with Miss O'Hara and she will respond to any questions that you 
might have.  It is not imperative that you attend but is an opportunity to put any concerns to rest. 
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Uniform 

Can we please remind families that uniform is white or royal blue polo shirts, unless your child is in Year 

6 then it is a gold polo shirt. Some children are wearing the light blue version of the polo shirt, which is 

not our uniform.  Also, a reminder that trousers and skirts should be black and not grey. 

Bikeability 

We are coming to that time of year where Bikeability will be starting again. We would like to ask if 

families would be kind enough to donate any bicycles, in good working order they no longer need for the 

children to use. If you do please call into the office or call us on 01952 386360. 

Punctuality 

Unfortunately if your child arrives later than 9:30am the kitchen staff will be unable to provide a hot 

meal as the orders will have already been processed, therefore could you please provide your child with 

a packed lunch. If arriving before 9:30am we would appreciate it if you could let the office staff know if 

you require a hot meal also so we can make sure your child is added to the dinner list.  

Items brought in during school day 

Please remember that any items that you need to bring in during the school day be brought to the office 

before 10:30am. Any later and we cannot guarantee items will get to your child.  

Collection Arrangements 

If you need to call the office to let us know about a change in collection arrangements please call before 

2:30pm so we can make sure the message gets to class on time (we get extremely busy after this time). 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

 

Pupil Stars: Lois, Charlie-Mai, 
Bradley, Jacob, Kacie-Lee, Ella, 
Nicole, Nikola, China, Ava-Rae, 
Connor, Ajai, Chase and James. 

 

Staff Star: Mrs Cunnington 

 

Dates for your diary 

 Monday 8th October – Madeley Academy Open evening 5pm – 7:30pm 

 Tuesday 9th October – Telford Park School Open evening 6:30pm – 9pm 

 Wednesday 10th October – Class 8 Sharing Assembly 10:25am – 10:40am (Refreshments from 

10am) 

 Wednesday 10th October – Charlton School Open evening 5pm – 8pm 

 Thursday 11th October – Telford Langley School Open evening 6:30pm – 9pm 

 Monday 15th October – Academy photographers in to take pupil photographs 

 Tuesday 16th October- Year 2 trip to Southwater Library 
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